
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 14.02.2024 

 

Experience Letter 

 

This letter is to confirm that MANOJ KUMAR worked at DRDO-ADE under the Sunshine Allied 

Service from 24th September 2023 to 12th February 2024. During this period, He contributed to 

the Project Management System, Image Processing, and Signal Processing projects using MATLAB 

and Simulink. 

He demonstrated excellent technical skills, a strong analytical mindset, and a proactive approach. 

They were a valuable team player and exhibited professionalism and commitment throughout 

their tenure. 

We highly recommend Manoj Kumar for any future endeavour’s and wish them the best in their 

career. 

 


